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Most weeks we meet at the Mechanics Facility, 8 School Street, California Gully for a dinner 

meeting.  However, as this sometimes changes  please see below for details on the program for 

coming Club meetings and activities. 

 

 

 

Please note new meeting costs 
Treasurer Alison advised that subs for 22/23 will be $300 and 

for this year they will be invoiced quarterly. The dinner fee will 

be increase to $30.00 so that we can cover the costs of a guest 

speaker or other guests. 

 

  

 
 

 

June/July Reminders 

➢ 25th June District Changeover 

➢ 29th June Bendigo Pallative Care Service- 

                                     (Kathleen Murphy & Alison Smith) 

➢ 2nd July  Bonfire night – Gary’s place on Racecourse Road, Epsom 

Start 5:30 -6:00pm Bring chair, salad, or other main dish, own drinks. 

Meat supplied by Rotary. 

 

➢ 9th July   Eaglehawk Winter festival 

Dates and duty to Remember 

June 25th Bookshop Mary Preston & Geoff Gallagher 

June 29th 
Club dinner meeting 
 

Bar – Geoff Adcock 
Clean-Up- Lindsay Walkington & Alf Thorpe 

July 2nd Bookshop Charlie Cunneen & Jennifer Sanderson 

July 6th 
Club dinner meeting 
 

Bar – Trevor Lock 
Clean-Up- Lynne Cooper & Geoff Adcock 
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A Brilliant Changeover!  
 
Everyone present enjoyed a fun evening as current President 
Gary Frank handed over the chains of office to new President 
Geoff Gallagher. 
 
Representatives from all Goldfields clubs joined with District 
Governor Dale and Maureen, Governor Nominee Ron and 
Deb, Assistant Governor Graeme and Merrin, Assistant 
Governor Alison and many family, friends and community 
representatives in a night of laughter and celebration. 
 
 

 
Congratulations! 
 
Well deserved Paul Harris 
recognitions were made to Mick 
Costello and Rita O’Brien.  
 
The highly valued Eagle Award 
was bestowed upon John Gurr for 
his outstanding contribution to 
club activities for the year. 
 
 
 

 
 
 
A highlight of the evening was the induction of long standing community stalwart John Pearce 
as our new member. We hope that John and Nicole gain much enjoyment and sense of 
achievement in their future involvement with our club.      
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
A spirit of friendship, collegiality and respect and 
support for each other’s efforts is well and truly 
evident in the Rotary Club of Eaglehawk.  
Our club is once again on the rise. 
 
 

Best wishes to President Geoff and his team for the 2022-23 Rotary year.  

   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 


